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CHARLOTTESVILLE BROADCASTING CORPORATION CHARLOTTESVILLE VIRGINIA 

March 4, 1953 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

You have established the new record for WINA's 
reception to the west. Previously, a gentleman in 
Iowa was "top man "; but you're the first beyond that 
point. 

We've had several inquiries from the Midwest; 
and the other day, we heard from Ontario, Canada; so, 

apparently, we're bounding around quite strongly. 

I think that the information you supplied to us 
regarding our broadcast for February 23rd, 1953 indi- 
cates that you definitely received the signal from 
WINA. This will confirm your inquiry. 

Thank you very much for your letter; and, if you 
are ever in Virginia, please, stop by and see us. 
You're always welcome. 
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s / 

Edward M. Desmond 
Program Director 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 Maple Street, N.E. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 


